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Join Us For The Beja  May Open Meeting 
May 2nd, 2018 

 Celebrating our Clubs and Units!  
Come dressed in your Club or Unit attire, or even bring a vehicle for display.  

The meal will be burgers and brats cooked by your very own Divan.  

Call Ann at Beja 

for Reservations 

(920) 498-1985

Mark Your Calendar!
Beja June 6th, 2018
Beja Open Meeting

Hospital Days at Beja
Along With

Pie & Cake Auction
Beja

         Sweet
               Street



BeJA BUGLer
Published under the auspices of BEJA SHRINERS

1950 Bond St ~ Green Bay, Wl 54303

Office Hours:
Monday-Friday 8:00 am. to 2:30 p.m.

Phone (920) 498-1985 •  FAX (920) 498-0290
E-mail: bejashrine@new.rr.com

BeJA SHrINe OFFICerS

ELECTED DIVAN
Clint Compton, Potentate  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-621-2169
Mike Belanger, Chief Rabban  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-883-9554
James VanDeHey, Assistant Rabban  . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-676-1471
Benjamin Rodgers, High Priest & Prophet  . . . . . . . . . .701-368-9149
John Van Lanen, Oriental Guide . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-264-5864
Brad Ottum, P.P., Treasurer  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-621-5926
Eugene Reece,P.P., Recorder . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-585-0994

APPOINTED DIVAN
Robert Dionne,1st Ceremonial Master  . . . . . . . . . . . . .715-490-1866
Ross Borchardt, 2nd Ceremonial Master  . . . . . . . . . . .920-851-4747
Jake Lancellle, Director . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-366-6213
Roy Vander Zanden, Marshal  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-427-7222
Richard "Dick" Andres, Capt. of the Guard  . . . . . . . . . .920-788-1915
Gary Fehl, Outer Guard  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-406-9192

APPOINTED OFFICERS
Charles Clarage, Chief Aid  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-436-9934
Myron "Myke" Christensen, Chaplain  . . . . . . . . . . . . . .715-787-3762
Eugene Reece,P.P.. Ritualistic Divan  . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-585-0994
Gary Fehl, Membership Chairman  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-406-9192
Gary Fehl, Public Relations  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-562-8086
Roger Lindow, Hospital Transportation  . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-217-6593
Eugene Reece III, Stop Burn Injury Chairman  . . . . . . .920-585-3957

TRUSTEES
Dennis Korth, P.P.  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-419-1977
Robert Vander Leest  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-434-2117
Dennis Pauli  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-360-2049
Jim Slezak . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-739-0840
Craig Cloutier  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .920-982-2353

Floyd L. Meyer* . . . . . . . . .1986
John R. Martinez . . . . . . . .1987
Hobart De Caster *  . . . . . .1988
Donald C. Wiggins *  . . . . .1989
Bruce J. Carlton *  . . . . . . .1990
Charles Awen  . . . . . . . . . .1991
Donald P. Doherty *  . . . . .1992
Robert Squires *  . . . . . . . .1993
William Asmus *  . . . . . . . .1994
A. Wayne Paschke *  . . . . .1995
Archie H. Mauk*  . . . . . . . .1996
Peter R. Scheinert  . . . . . .1997
John Ottum M.D.*  . . . . . . .1998
Donald Badgley  . . . . . . . .1999
Denis E. Bay*  . . . . . . . . . .2000
G.W. ”Jerry” Capelle  . . . . .2001
Fred Beyer  . . . . . . . . . . . .2002

John M. Derenne  . . . . . . .2003
Dennis Korth  . . . . . . . . . . .2004
William "Bill” Wenszell *  . .2005
Jim Slezak  . . . . . . . . . . . .2006
Kent Pauli  . . . . . . . . . . . . .2007
D. Eugene Badgley . . . . . .2008
Bradley Ottum . . . . . . . . . .2009
Edward “Rusty” Mitchell  . .2010
Gary Shriver  . . . . . . . . . . .2011
Dave Oshefsky  . . . . . . . . .2012
John Sage . . . . . . . . . . . . .2013
Nick Brosig  . . . . . . . . . . . .2014
Kent Pauli  . . . . . . . . . . . . .2015
Eugene Reece  . . . . . . . . .2016
Greg Habeck . . . . . . . . . . .2017

* Deceased

PAST POTENTATES

CHAPLAIN’S
COrNer

It is the time of year we call spring.
Life is renewed.  New life is
created.

A woman named Pat S. tells of an
opportunity she had to watch new

life come into the world.  She shares the experience with
us:

“The mourning Dove built her nest in the planter on my
balcony and proceeded to lay two eggs there.  It became
a special event for me each morning to peer out at her to
see how she was doing.  Before long, to my delight, the
nestlings emerged.  I became alarmed however, when I
noticed the mother Dove never seemed to leave the nest.
I put bits of bread out on the planter, thinking she didn’t
have enough sense to get food for her babies.  I also
feared that she might be smothering them, and I began to
scold her.  Suddenly, it occurred to me that I was trying to
tell a bird how to be a bird.”

She goes on to acknowledge wondering how often she
had believed she knew best how something should be
done or how someone should behave.

I would guess that many of us have that tendency to be
ready to offer advice, guidance, words of guiding wisdom,
to our friends and family members when we sense there is
a need we can help them meet.  Many of us, I am sure,
have been recipients of such caring concern and have
responded with gratitude for the help or with resentment
for the meddling.

As Nobles and Ladies of the Shrine we know that through
our hospital program we do have helpful answers for the
needs of children with certain medical conditions and
serious burn injuries.  We need to tell our story to the
families of these special children and invite them to
participate in the care programs we offer.  And we can tell
them this care is offered at no cost to the family.

This is our story and this is our action because as Shriner
Nobles and Ladies we are Love to the Rescue. 

Yours in the faith,
Rev. Myron E. Christensen

All Beja Bugler
Article Submissions
should be sent to:

vickic93@centurytel.net



THE POTENTATE’S MESSAGE
Es Selamu
Aleikum

Greetings Nobles and Ladies!  

Happy spring!  At first I was
wondering if the spring
weather would ever get here!
That being said, our spring
Ceremonial was a great
success. We gained seven
new Nobles!  Excellent job
Nobles on getting those
petitions in. To the new
Nobles and their ladies from

myself and all of Beja land, welcome to the Worlds
Greatest Philanthropy!  The Potentates Ball was held on
the same day and was an incredible time!! Thank you to
all that attended and made it an incredible evening!  

Coming up in May is our open meeting on the 2nd. The
theme is Celebrating our Clubs and Units!  Because not
every Noble or Lady attends a parade to see our
wonderful Clubs and Units in action! So come dressed in
your Club or Unit attire or even bring a vehicle for display.
The meal will be burgers and brats cooked by your very
own Divan.  And please remember to wear your Club or
Unit uniform if you like. 

May 19th will be our Hospital trip. More details to follow at
the May meeting!  

In closing I want to thank everyone for making this an
outstanding year thus far!  It brings a smile to our faces to
see so much participation from our incredible Nobles and
Ladies!  

Fraternally,
Ill. Sir Clint Compton, Beja Potentate

JOIN OUr e-MAIL LIST
To sign up visit: www.bejashriners.com



Peninsula Shrine Club
“The Club with Class”

JAY HerBST – PreSIdeNT

Nobles and Ladies,

We visited, for the first time, Tratoria Del Santo's in
downtown Sturgeon Bay for our April meeting. Their
specialty is Italian food, but they do have a varied menu.
The food was very good and the company great, as usual.
We had a small group, but those attending had a good
time. It is always a pleasure getting together with friends.

May 7th, we will be at Donny's Glidden Lodge located right
on Lake Michigan by Sturgeon Bay. Hope to see you
there!

As always, all are welcome.

Here is our schedule for 2018:
May ...................Donny's Glidden Lodge in Sturgeon Bay
June ......................................The Log Den in Egg Harbor
July.............................................................................Dark
August........................................................................Dark
September ............................Old Mexico in Sturgeon Bay
October...Greystone in Sturgeon Bay (business meeting)
November .........................Birmingham's in Sturgeon Bay
December......................The Nightingale in Sturgeon Bay
(Installation and Christmas Party)

As always, everyone is welcome to join us. Hope to see
you there.

Fraternally,  Greg Habeck, PP Secretary
(920) 371-9050

INTER-CITY SHRINE CLUB
President - eugene “Gene” reece

Thanks for everyone who came out to our April meeting, it
was well attended, and we had some great fun. The
Intercity Shrine Club is always open for visitors. We order
off the menu, so you can choose your meal. We always
meet the fourth Thursday of the month and Ladies and
friends are always welcome. 

May will be a very busy month. We will be having two
weekends of Brat Fry’s this year at the Piggly Wiggly in
New London. The first one will be Friday and Saturday
May 4th and 5th. The second one will be Thursday and
Friday May 24th and 25th. I’ve come to realize that
working at a Brat Fry is not really work. We have a lot of
fun visiting with each other and during this great
fellowship, we earn a lot of money for our Club. I would
encourage you to come out for a shift. The shifts are
usually about three hours, but we will work around your
schedule. So, call me at 585-0994 or email me at
greecejr@aol.com to get on the schedule to have a lot of
fun.

Our May meeting will be held on May 24th at the Bear
Lake Resort in Manawa.  Again, we will be meeting at
5:00pm for camel’s milk and 6:15pm for dinner ordered off
the menu. Please let me know if you plan on attending so
we have enough places set.

Our June 28th meeting is our summer picnic at our home
N4706 Kettner Rd. As always Ladies and non- members
are welcome to join us and enjoy the fun that the “Little
Club that Can” has.

Come enjoy the experience of having fun and helping kids
with the members of the InterCity Shrine Club.

Fraternally yours,
Eugene “Gene” Reece, PP ~ President

OCONTO
SHRINE CLUB

Our April meeting was held at Wouters in Suamico. Our
next meeting will be held on May 10th and will also be held
at Wauters. Join us for good food, lots of fun and laughs.

Fraternally Yours, Ralph Papesh, President
Vernon Vander Leest, Secy/Treas.
Marcus Vander Leest, Vice President

Please note the Appleton Shrine Club will be meeting the
second and fourth Fridays of each month at Mark’s
Eastside Restaurant.  We will begin our meetings at 11:30.
Our Ladies are invited to attend either or both meetings.

Fraternally, 
Dennis Korth, Treasurer

Appleton Shrine
C

 
CLUB

 
LUB



  

   
   

 
 

    
   

2545 W. Mason St.

     

       

Onion

Get your sales order together
Once again

10 pounds for $10

Watch for
details to follow....

Should be
Arriving In May

Sales
Onion

Sales

All Supertryke members please take notice.  Our spring
dinner and installation will take place on April 30th at the
Woods Golf Course at 530 Erie Rd., Green Bay, WI.  (East
of I 43 and just north of Mason St).  Camel’s milk begins
at 5:30pm and dinner at 6:30pm.  This is a great time for
you to take your Lady out for dinner and a fun time.   

Last month I had indicated I would be going to MSA in
Deadwood SD.  It turns out my broker/dealer has planned
a meeting on the same dates August 16-18 so I will not be
going to MSA.  We need at least three riders to consider
driving out to Deadwood and participating in the event.
(Two tryke riders and one van driver) Remember you must
be registered for MSA to be in the parade.  The recorder
has all necessary details.

Other news, the Executive Board has invested in a trailer
so the unit can be pulled behind our van allowing six
people to ride in the van.  It will be a great way to travel to
Deadwood.  Please consider making the journey.

Fraternally, 
Dennis M. Korth, President

SuperTrykeSuperTryke Northwoods Shrine Club
President: Noble Bob Dionne, Beja

Executive VP: Noble Ross Borchardt, Beja

Greetings from Wisconsin’s Great Northwoods.  The
Northwoods Shrine Club is a diverse group of Nobles and
their Ladies from over 10 different Shrine Temples around
the country. We are hoping for spring by the 4th of July.
Our lakes still have 30+ inches of ice so the opener of
fishing season in May will have anglers finding little open
water.  

That’s ok with most of us, because it’s the same weekend
as our annual onion/dressing sale.  Last year we sold
1,500 10# bags of onions at our 14 selling sites throughout
the Northwoods.  This year we are upping the ante to
1,600 bags!  A big thank you to Noble Scott Kellogg, Club
Secretary, for his years of successfully managing this
annual event, and to all of the Shriners who help with this
huge effort. 

We are in the planning stages of forming several
committees within our Club that will focus on membership,
onion and dressing sales, and our Northwoods Jacks
Parade Unit.  We have several new members to the Club;
Nobles: Doug Gustafson, Bill Nosek, and Dan
Schachtschneider, all of Beja Temple.  We invite all
Shriners and their Ladies to join us during our monthly
meetings.  If you are in the Northwoods vacationing or
visiting we’d love to see you.  Our meeting schedule for the
next few months is as follows: May 17th, Hillside Resort in
Phelps, and June 21st, Rhinelander Café and Pub in
downtown Rhinelander.  Camels milk at 5:30 PM,
dinner/meeting at 6:30.  Please bring your fez!  On July
21st we are having our Annual Picnic at Riverview Park in
Eagle River.  The picnic begins at 1:00 PM and is always
a wonderful family event.  We welcome all and would love
to have you join us.  If you plan on attending a meeting or
the picnic, please call, text, or email Noble Bill Jacobs to
let him know.  Bill’s number is 715-891-5574, and his email
address is promusky@live.com.   



The New Dublin parade is history and it was great being
Irish for one day helping the Irish celebrate. We topped it
off by going to Gene and Dawn’s home in Shiocton for Irish
stew and soda bread and libations to wash it down with.
Thanks to Dawn and Gene for this cap on a beautiful day.
The parade started out with a young Leprechaun in the
back of the jail.We proceeded down the parade route
searching for a certain young Lady. Arriving at the judges
stand the alarm came in and the jail stopped. The siren
was activated and the Kops cleared the crowd from in front
of the intended Lady. The Leprechaun came out of the jail
proceeded to the very surprised Lady and kneeling in front
of her offered her the proposal. She said yes. Who said
only the Irish have fun on St. Patricks Day. It was a
beautiful happening for the Krazy Kops.

Our next parade is in De Pere on May 28th stepping off at
10 A.M. followed by Chilton on June 16th, stepping off at
11 A.M.If you would like to join us in a parade or become
a Krazy Kop please contact me. If the Krazy Kops is not
your desire, how about one of the other parade units at
Beja. You can have fun and live up to your Shrine
obligation. We Need YOU!!!

Fraternally, 
Dick Andres, Chief Kop 

Stay In Touch With Beja
Representatives with Shriners Hospitals for Children —
Chicago visited Lambeau Field on Thursday, March 29,
2018, to honor the Green Bay Packers for their years of
generous support. Since 1950, the Green Bay Packers
have presented an annual gift to the Chicago Shriners
Hospital.

Packers President and CEO Mark H. Murphy, was
honored with a dedication plaque presented by Dan
Winter, Chicago Shriners Hospital Development Officer,
along with members of the Beja and Tripoli Shriners. We
salute Mark Murphy and the Green Bay Packers for their
philanthropic vision, which touches the lives of thousands
of children, from Wisconsin, across the Midwest, and
throughout the country, who benefit from their generosity
through care at our hospital.” 

This year marks the 68th Midwest Shrine Game,
scheduled during the Packers’ preseason each year.  It is
a celebration of the historic association between the
Green Bay Packers franchise and Shriners Hospitals for
Children — Chicago that started as an annual Shrine
game between the Chicago Bears and the Packers. In his
first season leading the Packers, Vince Lombardi made an
agreement to play in the Shrine game annually. The
Packers have maintained their association with the
Chicago Shriners Hospital since that very first game and
have now reached $4 million in giving to Shriners
Hospitals for Children — Chicago.

Fraternally, 
Gary Fehl, Public Relations

Stay Informed about all the events at Beja
Shrine, and much more. Sign up to 
receive weekly E Newsletters. Visit

www.bejashriners.com to sign up

Dear Nobles and Ladies,

Our next parade will be Saturday May 26th, at the
Jacksonport Maifest.  We will be leaving Beja at 7:30am.

If you are interested in joining in our summer of fun and
fellowship, please speak to any Unit member. The more
the merry!

Fraternally,
Craig R Laes Sr., Commander

PATRIOTS



5/1 Ketchum, Rodney
5/1 Klemz, Ralph
5/1 Wade, James
5/2 Hendrick, Wayne
5/2 Herman, James
5/2 Vander Leest, David
5/3 Berk, Avram
5/3 Cloutier, Craig
5/4 Gault, Bill
5/4 Kurowski, Chad
5/4 Pederson, Leonard
5/5 Andersen, Jeff
5/5 Clark, John
5/5 Gerdts, Wayne
5/7 Schaefer, Steven
5/8 Gagan, Paul
5/8 Peterson, Richard
5/10 Gans, Arthur
5/14 Guenthner, Bob
5/18 Carmichael, Carl
5/18 Servia, Harold

5/19 Anderson, Garrett
5/19 Dreier, William
5/20 Angus, Michael
5/20 Badgley, Donald
5/20 Hoffman, Ronald
5/20 Sherry, William
5/20 Smith, George
5/21 Christensen, Myron
5/21 Jahnke, John
5/21 Nicholas, Leland
5/21 Shoulders, Thomas
5/23 Critser, Ronald
5/23 Dionne, Joseph
5/23 Swedberg, Lon
5/28 Lewis, Ivor
5/29 Nelson, Brian
5/29 Schaetzel, Reuben
5/30 Collier, Elliot
5/30 Hassell, Nelson
5/30 Rabach, Stephen

May Birthdays!!

MAY Menu
The meal will be burgers and brats cooked

by your very own Divan
Cost is $15.00 per person

RSVP By: April 30th, Call Ann  (920) 498-1985

MEMORIAL GOLF OUTING

Fore!!! and then Camels Milk and Dinner
WHAT A GREAT TIME

SHRINER’S HAVING FUN HELPING OUR KIDS

Save July 17th, 2018 on your calendar for the 16th Annual 
John Ottum Memorial Golf Outing. Once again Royal St. 
Patrick's will be hosting this truly wonderful outing. We are 
looking for, Players, Non-Players, Nobles, Non-Nobles, 
Ladies, AJEB Ladies, Masons and their Ladies, people that 
enjoy Camels milk and a good dinner, folks that enjoy raffles 
(golf equipment, dinners at some of the finer restaurants in 
BEJALAND, spa packages, Of course Packer Memorabilia, 
and anything we can get our hands on). Come on out and have 
a great  day.

THIS IS THE ONLY EVENT THAT ALL OF THE PROFITS GO 
DIRECTLY TO OUR TRANSPORTATION FUND. Over the last 
three years we have averaged $7,500 plus to the transporta-
tion fund. We can do so much better. 
 
You don't have to be a good golfer, maybe you just want to 
come for camels milk and dinner,  Please call Ann to register 
(920) 498-1985. See you all there, Let's have some fun.

John Ottum Golf Committee



Green Bay Chapter Order of DeMolay has started
planning some of their summer activities. There will be
visits to Oatmeal Lake. There will be the state wide
Conclave meeting. There may be several more activities.
Feel free to attend a meeting and help support them.

Bethel 32 Job’s Daughters also has several activities
upcoming. They are planning out some of their summer
activities which will include some trips. The first will be next
month Grand session for the adult leadership. It will take
place in Appleton at the Paper Valley Hotel. They would
also once again like to thank everyone that helped
participate in their Easter fundraiser, with buying
chocolate.  They would ask that if you would like to attend
one of their meetings to feel free too. 

Thank you to everyone who does support our youth. I
know that they appreciate it.

Fraternally,
Charles Clarage

THE YOUTH CORNER The Youth 
ADVENTURES
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AJeB TeMPLe NO. 156
dAUGHTerS OF THe NILe

Linda Kohn, Queen
920-743-6022 • twawings@gmail.com

Gwen Wenszell, PQ
Princess Banker • 920-739-1713

Ruthann Christensen, PQ
Princess Recorder  715-787-3762

Dear Ladies of the Household and Shrine Friends,

Thank you to all that attended on April 7th for my second
and last Installation! I’m very happy almost everyone was
there to be installed and we enjoyed a nice buffet at 1951
West afterward. A big thank you to all of you that helped
me and all of you who agreed to take an office. We have
some new members taking an office  this year, so that is
exciting and I hope for a fun future for them!  

A week and a half later, we held our session, so it was a
very busy month. The Budget Committee met and our
Ways and Means Committee met to discuss our going
ahead with the Ladies Luncheon and Fashion Show this
year. Please be in touch with Bonnie Kohn if you can be of
help to us for this event. 

Our next session will be May 9th and we will have a
Ceremonial, so plan to come at 10:00am for practice and
we’ll bring our own lunch that day. Our session will begin
at 1:00pm. Please note this month our session is a week
earlier than usual.

I wish everyone a wonderful Mother’s Day and Memorial
weekend with enjoyable weather as well!!

Nile Love, Linda Kohn 

Happy 
Mother’s Day!



SHAWANO
SHrINe CLUB

The Club with "Style"
President - Robert Spahn

Greatings Nobles and Ladies,

The Shawano Shrine Club met on April 10th at the
Season's Restaurant in Shawano. We had a good number
of Nobles and Ladies attending and enjoyed visiting with
friends. We were very glad to see Noble and P.P. Pete and
Lady Sue Scheinert again, after a long absence.

The Club is gearing up for our big fund raiser for the year
at Charlie's Market in Shawano. We will selling Brats and
Burgers from Charlie's famous Red Barn. We have had a
lot of success in the last two years there and hope for
another. Members, please sign up with Dale Vannes to
help if you can. 

We will be meeting on May 8th at the Season's Restaurant
again. We are working on having a speaker for the
meeting. All are invited to join us.

Fraternally, 
Greg Habeck, PP,  Sec/Treas
920-371-9050

Beja’s

Membership report as of: 3/31/2018

Regular Members..............................................402
Associate Members.............................................10
Creations ...............................................................1
Affiliations ..............................................................1
Restorations ..........................................................3
Total Added............................................................5
Demits ...................................................................0
Suspensions..........................................................0
Expired ..................................................................5
Expulsions .............................................................0
Resigned ...............................................................0

Total Membership: 402 Total With Associates: 412
Congratulations to those Nobles created at the
Spring Ceremonial. Remember, the more you put
into an organization, the more you will get out of it.
Get involved, join a club and/or unit. You will be glad
you did.

I am in search of Nobles to be Ambassadors in their
Blue Lodge. If this may interest you, please let me
know. The Lodge Ambassador serves as the direct
link between your Lodge and Beja Shriners to carry
forth the message of Beja Shrine events and
activities. The Ambassador is critical to the survival
and growth of our Masonic Fraternities, including
Beja Shrine.

Gary Fehl,
Beja Membership Committee Chairman

GREEN BAY SHrINe CLUB
JIM HerMAN – PreSIdeNT

The Green Bay Shrine Club, Beja's oldest Shrine Club,
meets every Friday at the Stadium View on Holmgren
Way. Social time begins at 11:30am. A short business
meeting convenes at 12:00 noon, followed by lunch, (order
from the menu). The Club invites everyone to come and
join us for good food and great comaraderie.

Fraternally,
Greg Habeck. Sec.
greglhabeck@gmail.com  or  920-371-9050

GreeN BAY AUXILIArY
SHrINerS HOSPITALS

FOr CHILdreN- Twin Cities

Dear Members and Friends,

Are next meeting will be May 4th at the Bay Family
Restaurant, 1301 S. Military Avenue, Green Bay.  For easy
access to the private dining room, use the Motel entrance
and the south parking lot.  Guests are always welcome.  

We encourage you to bring new toys: right now, there is a
need for Barbie Dolls, baby dolls, and hand-held games,
but any new toy is welcome.  We also can use fabric for
pillow cases. 

Ann Mumm and Shirly Habeck attended the 2018 Annual
meeting in Minneapolis.  Information was shared about
fund raising and membership.  

We are always looking for new members.  Our annual
dues are only $20.

Sincerely, Ann Mumm, Secretary

Ann Mumm, Secretary, 920-788-5604
Judith Pauli, Chairman, 920-434-5999



Food and Refreshments • Tours
Entertainment • Activities For Kids

2211 N. Oak Park Avenue, Chicago, IL

Noon  Open House and Tours
2:30 p.m.   Hospital Day Program
3:30 p.m.  World’s Shortest Parade

SHRINERS HOSPITALS FOR CHILDREN — CHICAGO 
Where Hope and Healing Meet



May 2018
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1
5:00 Trustees & 
6:30pm Divan

Meeting

2

5:00pm Beja
Meeting

3 4
11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting

5

6 7
Peninsula Shrine
Club 5:00pm

8
Shawano Shrine 

Meeting

9 10
Oconto Shrine Club
Meeting 5:00pm

11
11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting
Appleton Meeting
11:30pm Mark’s

Eastside

12

13 14 15 16 17
6:00 pm Inter-City &
Krazy Kops Meeting

18

11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting

19

20 21 22 23 24 25
11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting
Appleton with Ladies
Meeting 11:30pm
Mark’s Eastside

26

27 28 29 30 31

Beja Shrine UPCOMING EVENT CALENDAR

Swedberg
Funeral Homes
& Crematory

• Bonduel
• Shawano
• Gresham
• Cecil

www.swedbergfuneralhome.com

 

   
 

 
   

    
   

   
  

 
  

  
  

DAVID L. FORSYTHE

ATTORNEY AT LAW

IOLA
PO Box 215

105 Pine Crest Lane

715-445-2511

MANAWA
PO Box 922

942 Depot Street

920-596-2060

OMHOLT & FORSYTHE S.C.
Established 1939
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Chris Daley

We Are Pleased to
Annouce Our

New Crematory
With this new addition,

your loved one will 
never leave our care.

Green Bay's only 
west side crematory

LYNDAHL
FUNERAL HOME
and Cremation Services

1350 Lombardi Avenue
(920)  499-1223

www.lyndahl.comChris Daley

Mother’s
Day

Armed
Forces Day

Jacksonport
Parade

Memorial
Day

DePere Parade
Vets & Patriots BBQ



Lifestyle.   
Value.   
Trust.

800.848.5306     262.965.2111 
www.threepillars.org

MOVING? SEND US YOUR CHANGE OF ADDRESS
WITH THE CURRENT MAIL LABEL TO

recorder
Beja Shrine Temple aaonms
1950 Bond Street
Green Bay, WI 54303

UPCOMING 2018 ACTIVITIES
For More Details: www.bejashriners.com

April 2018
April 28th - Beja Potentate’s Ball - The Automoble Gallery - Green Bay
April 30th - SuperTryke Installation

May 2018
May 2nd - Beja Open Meeting – A Celebration of our Clubs and Units
May 19th - SHC-Twin Cities Hospital Days
May 26th - Jacksonport Maifest Parade
May 28th - DePere Memorial Day Parade

June 2018
June 3rd - SHC -Chicago Hospital Days
June 6th - Beja Open Meeting – Hospital Days at Beja – Pie Auction

July 2018
July 15-19th - Imperial - Daytona Beach, FL
July 17th - John Ottum Golf Outing REMINDER

The Deadline for the
BEJA BUGLER Articles
for the June Issue is 
May 10th, 2018
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